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Pavement Rehabilitation for NM 28  

Mesilla to Texas State Line 
 
Las Cruces - The New Mexico Department of Transportation’s (NMDOT) District One 
Maintenance office will be performing pavement rehabilitation on NM 28 from Mesilla, NM to 
the Texas state line. The NMDOT will be placing a chip sealing product to assist in extending 
the longevity of the roadway.  
 
The NMDOT will hold two public meetings to discuss the project details, time frame and traffic 
control restrictions that will impact motorists along this stretch of roadway.  
 
Meeting 1 
Date:   Thursday, May 22nd 
Location:  NMDOT – Complex 
  750 N. Solano 
  Las Cruces, NM 
Time:  6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 
 
 
Meeting 2 
Date:   Thursday, May 29th  
Location: La Mesa Community Center 
  744 San Jose Road (Junction of Chopes Street)  
  La Mesa, NM 
Time:  6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 
 
The project is scheduled to start on Monday, June 16th at mile marker 0 (Texas State Line) with 
work on the northbound lanes through mile marker 28 (Mesilla, NM).  Motorists will encounter 
lane restrictions in four mile increments as crews work on placing material along the roadway. 
There will be loose material along the shoulders and drivers are encouraged to reduce speed as 
sweepers will be stationed throughout the work zone in order to secure the passage of all 
vehicles. 

### 
 
For more information regarding this release, please contact Leandro Montoya III, P.E. NMDOT 
District One Maintenance at (575) 640-6806, or Bridget M. Spedalieri, NMDOT District One 
Public Information Officer at (575) 525-7340.   
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